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       Salt Hawk Talk ‘61 
        April 2009 ~ Issue #13 

Lost Us or Moved?  
   Be sure to let us know or you will miss out on the 
good news! Hint: If you forget Kay or Ron’s Email 
go to web page and bookmark it! Then drop notes 
from  either of the mail drops!  
         HHS CLASS OF ’61 Web Page:  
  www.kansasconnections.com/reunion/reunion_time.htm  
        or to Kay:   klmr@sbcglobal.net 
                          ~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Thanks for Newsletter articles, notes & photos:  
Hutch news, KWCH-TV, KSN-TV, What’s up Hutch,  
The Hutchinson Magazine,  Charles Hyter, Judi McElyea-Smith & 
Kent Ewing, Edward  Kumorowski, Joan Tolar & Phyllis Parker 
for photos! 
 
 
                          ~~~~~~~~~~~                           
                  Remembering in Sympathy:    
Mother of Suzzane Falk-McQuire, (class friend) 
Dorothy Woods, Hutch Icon has passed 
See full obit: http://www.elliottmortuary.com/index.cfm  
or our class web page.   See story from Hutch News:  
Dance Teacher Inspired: 
http://www.hutchnews.com/Localregional/danceteach 
                                      ~~~ 
 
                     < Classmate Carol Landrith 
 
                     Father of Carol (Landrith) McNaught,  
                     Hurschel Landrith has passed. Although  
                     Carol passed in 1976, Hurschel retained  
                     contact with many in our class.  
He was a good friend of our class especially to the boys 
on the baseball teams he coached.  
            See Web page for more information.                     
                                      ~~~ 
 Visit our class web page for full personal information.  
 
                                      ~~~ 
To make donations to our Class Scholarship Fund:  
Make checks to ‘Hutchinson Community Foundation’ and 
mark them for ‘HHS Class of ’61 Memorial Scholarship’  
Mail them to;  
 
            Hutchinson Community Foundation 
                1 N. Main 
                   Hutchinson KS. 67501  
          These donations are tax deductible.  
                                      
                                            ~~~~ 
                 Invitation to Colorado Reunion Party  
 
**Notice of Multi Class (10 years) - Reunion Class Party 
will be in Colorado Springs coming up September 18 &19  
2009.  For more information you should contact;  
Dick Miller dick@speakeasy.net    
This is an open invitation for 10 yr (grouping of 10 class) 
Reunion In Colorado Springs at the Broadmoor.  
 I am how ever hearing that lodging at the Broadmoor are 
a bit excessive but, surely there are other motels near by 
that would likely suit most of you.  (full invite on page 2) 
                                            ~~~~     
Also: Class of '59 is holding its 50th in Hutchinson on Oct 2 - 4.      
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Seen & Heard In or Around Hutchinson:  
Cemetery owner faces theft charges: By J Truesdale, Hutch  
News.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More than $800,000 allegedly has been misappropriated 
from The Fairlawn Trust Accounts: 
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/cemeteryowner2009-03-
20T21-24-16    (continuing developments seem to reflect that the city 
of  Hutch now or soon will be in the Cemetery Business.) 
                                                 ~~~ 
Former HHS Coach formerly charged: 
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/coachch   
                                                      ~~~~ 
 
 
                                                                                
 
 
 
 
                                                                      Fire Destroys New Loft  
                                                                      & Oppenheimer & Co
                                                               2nd & Main. 3-24-09  
                                                               In wee early hours.  
Hutch 3 Alarm Fire:   
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/3alarm  
Major Hutch Fire Stories:  
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/loft  
Hutch listing of fires:  
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/firehistory  
O’hara’s will call it quits:  
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/salon  
                                                      ~~~~        
 HCJC ‘Dragon Golfers closing in on conference title:   ☺ 
http://www.hutchnews.com/Sports/hccgolf2009-03-25T21-30-40       
                                                      ~~~~   
 Softer Water for Salt City - 'RO Plant'  Story: 
http://www.hutchnews.com/Todaystop/flow2009-04-04T21-06-08     
See Graphic: 
http://www.hutchnews.com/images/graphics/roplant.pdf 
                                                     ~~~~ 
Blood Sweat & Tears at Fox:  
http://www.hutchnews.com/Preview/BloodSweattears  
                                                      ~~~~ 
Is Hutch going to the Dogs?                             >>> 
http://www.hutchnews.com/Localregional/doghunt 
                                                     ~~~~ 
Gary James & Reggie, written about in Hutch News:  
http://www.hutchnews.com/Columns/shank2009-04-15T20-57-24  
                                                     ~~~~ 
 
Hutchinson Magazine can be found & read on line:  
    (Sunflower Pub http://www.sunflowerpub.com/    
Spring 09 (Current)  Issue: 
http://issuu.com/sunflower_publishing/docs/hm09sp?mode=em
bed&layout=http%3A%2F%2Fskin.issuu.com%2Fv%2Fdark%2Fl
ayout.xml  

  

~ April Showers Bring May Flowers ~

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

         TEST FOR OLDER KIDS:  NO PEEKING!

1. After the Lone Ranger saved the day and rode off into the sunset, 
the grateful citizens would ask, Who was that masked man?  
Invariably, someone would answer, I don't know, but he left this 
behind. What  did he leave behind?________ ________. 
  
2. When the Beatles first came to the U.S. in early 1964, we all 
watched them on The _______________ Show. 
  
3.Get your kicks,__________________.' 
  
4.'The story you are about to see is true. The names have been 
changed to ___________________.' 

5.  'In the jungle! the mighty jungle,   ________________.' 

6. After the Twist, The Mashed Potato, & the Watusi, we 'danced' 
under a stick that was  lowered as low as we could go in a dance 
called the '_____________.' 
  
7..'N_E_S_T_L_E_S', Nestle's makes the very best . . 
.______________.' 

 08.Satchmo was America 's 'Ambassador of Goodwill.' Our parents 
shared this great jazz  trumpet player with us. His name 
was_________________. 

 9p.What takes a licking & keeps on ticking?_______________. 

10. Red Skelton's hobo character was named __________________ 
& Red always ended his television show by saying 'Good Night, & 
'________ ________'. 

11. Some Americans who protested the Vietnam War did so by 
burning their______________. 

12. The cute little car with the engine in the back & the trunk in the 
front was called the VW.  What other names did it go by 
____________ &_______________. 

13. In 1971, singer Don MacLean sang a song about, 'the day the 
music died.'  This was a  tribute to___________________. 

 14. We can remember the first satellite placed into 
 orbit. The Russians did it. It was called___________________ 

15. One of the big fads of the late 50's and 60's was a large plastic 
ring that we twirled around our waist. It was called the  __________. 

 
ANSWERS: 
  01. The Lone Ranger left behind a silver bullet. 
  02. The Ed Sullivan Show 
  03. On Route 66 
  04. To protect the innocent. 
  05 The Lion Sleeps Tonight 
  06. The limbo 
  07. Chocolate 
  08. Louis Armstrong  
  09. The Timex watch 
  10. Freddy, The Freeloader and 'Good Night and God Bless.' 
  11. Draft cards (Bras were also burned. Not flags, as some have  
        guessed) 
  12. Beetle or Bug    
  13. Buddy Holly 
  14. Sputnik   
   15. Hula-hoop 
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  ~ A day without laughter is a day wasted ~ 

Continued sharing of Colo. Reunion Party information: 
 
 
           HHS Multi-Class Reunion 1955-1965 
                     September 18-19, 2009 
 
Dear Salt Hawk, 
It’s been over five years since our last multi-class 
reunion in Colorado Springs which was a phenomenal 
success.  We had over 200 attendees at the Broadmoor, 
weather was beautiful, discounted rooms were 
stupendous and it was an absolute blast!  Many felt this 
combined reunion surpassed any individual class 
reunion they had attended.  Just think of the numbers of 
friends you had in the classes surrounding yours.     
 
We are extending an invitation to you and all HHS 
Classmates from 1955-1965, for our second HHS Multi-
Class Reunion at the Broadmoor Hotel, Colorado 
Springs, Colorado.  Unfortunately, we are not able to 
offer you a discounted rate at the Broadmoor at this time. 
If we have a large number of you who would commit to 
staying at the Broadmoor, we would then attempt to get  
a special rate (which would still probably be in the 
vicinity of $250 per night).  This is not assured.  If you 
would take a room at the Broadmoor at this price, 
please respond directly to me immediately.  
DickMiller (HHS 62) :  dick@speakeasy.net    
I will then let you know if we can offer you a deal.   
Check out the hotel at www.broadmoor.com  
 
We still plan to center our activities around the 
Broadmoor since they have such nice facilities for a 
large group.  However, most of us will want to stay at a 
less expensive hotel nearby.  You have many choices 
from World Arena  Hotels (Broadmoor area)  and the 
rates will range  widely.  Dick Wiens (1960) owns several 
hotels in Colorado Springs and has offered us a fine deal 
at several of his hotels.  Details are in the attached 
agenda. 
 
Jim King (HHS 62)  jkingxx@aol.com   is our Reunion 
Treasurer and you will want to send him your money 
NOW if you wish to save a few bucks on the registration 
fee.  Make checks payable to “HHS Reunion”;   this will 
keep King from pilfering them.    It will be more 
expensive to wait and just  “show up” so get your check 
in the mail today!   
 
Mr. Tom Sheppard  (HHS 60)  will develop an HHS Blog 
soon,  so keep tuned for that URL.  It will allow you to 
register your name and email address so you can 
communicate with other attendees.   
 
I urge you to visit with any classmate that attended the 
last MCR.   I’d bet they’ll tell you NOT to miss this one.     
See you at the Broadmoor. 
 
   
Dick Miller ‘62 
Jim King & Diane Kirk Wengler                        
  
 
 
 
 
 


